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  REF: CL. BURS.001/LFB/av         2014-03-19 
 
  TO: 

ALL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS AND TRADE UNION REPRESENTATIVES (TUR’S): 
TRANSNET, PRASA, AUTOPAX, BOMBELA, BOMBARDIER AND MEGA EXPRESS 

 
  UTATU SARWHU BURSARIES 
 
  Currently UTATU SARWHU avails bursaries for the children of members at the following Universities:- 
 

1. University of Pretoria; 
2. University of Free State;  
3. University of Stellenbosch; 
4. University of Johannesburg; 
5. North West University; 
6. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan University 

 
  Application forms for the above bursaries are available at the Registration Offices of the above mentioned universities. 
 

 Members who wish to apply for any of these bursaries for their children at any of the above mentioned must request 
application forms at the particular/specific university, who will in turn verify membership with UTATU SARWHU Head 
Office. 
 
The bursaries will be allocated by the universities to individuals based on merit. 
 
Because applications are not regularly received at some of the above universities, it has been resolved by the National 
Executive Council, that as from 2015 all bursaries will be allocated by the UTATU SARWHU Bursary Committee to 
individuals based on merit that can then be utilized for studying purposes at accredited tertiary institutions of choice.  
 
Applications for all UTATU SARWHU bursaries will be advertised in the Spring Edition of the Labour Report as of 2014 
for the 2015 and future bursaries. 
 
To this end, members are thus still encouraged to apply at the above mentioned universities for 2014 as it could be 
possible that there are still bursaries available at some of the above mentioned universities. 
 
UTATU SARWHU Greetings, 

 
LF Brockett 
O. b. o SA Harris 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
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